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Dear Parents and Carers,
Happy December!

Dates for next week:

Tuesday 5th: Key Stage One Church Visit

Thursday 7t: Lobster Class Assembly (9.10am); Key Stage Two Church Visit

Friday 8t: The Big Sing; Violin Concert for pupils (2.45pm; parents of violinists very
welcome)

And beyond...

Monday 11th: Key Stage One Dress Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Tuesday 12t Key Stage One Performance (9.30am & 1.45pm); Mayor’s Carol Service
(St. Michael's Church, Newhaven)

Wednesday 13': Recepftion Nativity Dress Rehearsal (9.30am); Christmas Lunch for
pupils

Thursday 14th: Reception Nativity Performance (9.30am); Key Stage Two Dress
Rehearsal (1.45pm)

Friday 15™: Key Stage Two Performance (9.30am & 1.45pm)

Wednesday 20%: Last day of term

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Christmas Performances

There is no point pretending otherwise any longer: Christmas is officially around the
corner and so are our Christmas performances. Tickets for the performances are
available from the School Office (a letter will be on its way to you very soon). If you
have very young children that you need to bring with you, please get tickets for the
dress rehearsals — many thanks. Class teachers will let you know about costumes,
which need to be in school ready for dress rehearsals at the latest; please make sure
costumes come to school in a named bag.

Christmas Lunch

Christmas lunch for pupils will be on Wednesday 13th December. You should have
received a lefter by now and it is vital that Christmas lunches are ordered by Monday
4th December at the latest. Please contact the School Office if you require any further
information.

Guitar Lessons
We are delighted to announce that we have unearthed another guitar teacher! Tom
Cheek will be offering guitar lessons from Tuesday 9th January. The lessons will be £6.50




per session and your child will be taught in a very small group during school hours. If
you are interested, please contact the School Office.

Science Club

Or Young Engineers’ Club will be here at Denton soon — and this is your last chance to
sign up! All sessions are delivered by a specialist and will take place at Denton starting
on Thursday 11" January. If you would like your child to take part, you will need to
register at www stemkids.co.uk Please speak to the School Office if you have any
further questions.

| hope you all have an enjoyable December weekend.
Yours sincerely,

(N

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




